
 

 

Dear 612th Member, 
 
I had a very serious fall on April 17th.  After 7 days in the hospital I am home now but 
combating intense pain. 
 
The mail date for the next newsletter will have to be moved back to late June or early July.  
I am hoping for an improvement by then. 
 
The details on the Reunion are:  August 1st through August 5th at the Holiday Inn Hotel on 
U.S. Hwy 19 N. in Tarpon Springs, Florida.  The number for reservations is 
1-727-934-5781.  You must call this number to receive the discounted reunion rate of $55.00 
plus tax, per night.  Reservations must be made by July 15th.  More information will follow.  
If necessary contact George Karaphillis at 727-934-1409. 
 
Please remember me in your prayers. 
 
Jack 


